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STATEMENT BY THE DELEGATION OF THE REPUBLIC OF INDONESIA
AT THE 30TH SESSION OF 
THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW WORKING GROUP ON 
CONSIDERATION OF THE UPR REPORT OF UZBEKISTAN 
Geneva, 9 May 2018

Thank you Mr. President, 

Indonesia would like to thank the delegation of Uzbekistan for the presentation of their national report. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Indonesia appreciates Uzbekistan acceptance of Indonesia’s two UPR recommendations made during the second cycle of UPR. We commend the progress made since the last cycle, particularly regarding the cooperation between the Government of Uzbekistan and the United Nations Development Assistance Framework (UNDAF) towards the ratification of the CRPD. 

We also note with appreciation the adoption of an action strategy on five priority areas of country’s development for 2017 - 2021.

In completing such encouraging developments in Uzbekistan, Indonesia would like to recommend the following:

1. To ratify the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of Their Families and step up its efforts in ratifying the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities;

2. To redouble efforts in strengthening its National Human Rights Institutions to comply with the Paris Principles;

3. To widen the scope of its human rights national action plan through an inclusive approach for the advancement of the promotion and protection of human rights.


We wish Uzbekistan a successful review. 

I thank you, Mr. President. 
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